
May 15, 2024 
 

Lower Tule water operations update for May 14 ,2024: 

 

The Bureau of Reclamation allocated more water that needs to be moved to 
manage the storage level in Millerton. They gave us until May 28 to deliver it. 
Landowner recharge will continue to be available through 5/28. 

 

The District will not shut down at that time and will start the summer run beginning 
5/29. 

 

The District will be allocating the water for the summer run. The initial allocation, 
beginning 6/1/2024 will be 0.60 acre-feet per acre. You can use your allocation for 
either irrigation demand or landowner recharge. The deadline to use your water is 
August 1, 2024. 

 

If we get to the end of the run and you have not used all of your allocation and do 
not have a recharge basin, you can recharge your allocation in District facilities and 
receive 75% credit. If you wish to do this, you need to contact John Michael 
Domondon or Nancy Soto at the office. 

 

We will notify you of any updates to the allocation or water run end date. 

 

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Eric Limas 



General Manager 
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